San Diego County Sheriff’s Department

Post Office Box 939062 e  San Diego, California 92193-9062

William D. Gore, Sheriff

July 25, 2014
RECEIVED JuL 3 1 2ou

Sean Riordan

P.O. Box 87131

San Diego, CA 92138-7131

Re: ICE 1I-200 Warrants of Arrest

Dear Mr. Riordan:

Your letter to Sheriff Gore has been referred to me for response. The San Diego County Sheriff's
Department has reviewed the concerns set forth in your letter, and has consulted with U.S. Immigration
and Customs Enforcement. As a result, a determination has been made to handle the Form I-200
Warrant for Arrest of an Alien in the same manner as an I-247 Immigration Detainer.

As with an I-247 Immigration Detainer, an inmate's release will not be delayed based upon the fact that
they are subject to the Form [-200 Warrant for Arrest of an Alien. In essence, the Sheriff's Department
will treat the I-200 Warrant for Arrest of an Alien as a request by ICE for notification that an inmate's
process for release from custody has begun.

I trust the above change will address your significant ongoing concerns.

Sincerely,

WI D. GORE, SHERIFF

Robert P. Faigin, Chief Lem
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